
 

 

 

 

ETHICS COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023 

6:00 PM 

 

 

There was no meeting of the 

Ethics Committee 

Tonight 

As there was no quorum of members. 

 

Next meeting is  

Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

6 – 8 PM 
 

 

Town of Weare 
Selectmen’s Office 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH  03281 
(603) 529-7535 

www.weare.nh.gov 

 

 

 
 
 

Naomi L. Bolton 

Town Administrator 

Selectmen: 
Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman 

Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chair 
Sherry M. Burdick 

Kevin J. Cahill 

Salim Blume 

http://www.weare.nh.gov/

